
 
 
Sabreen Fostok, PhD 
Lecturer 
Department of Biology 
American University of Beirut 
Beirut, Lebanon 
 
28 May 2019 
 
Dear Dr Fostok 
 
On behalf of the Editorial Board for The Journal of Mammary Gland Biology and Neoplasia, I am 
thrilled to inform you that your paper was selected for the Journal’s new award of outstanding 
publication submitted by a trainee for 2018. 
 
Thank you for applying for this recognition and for publishing in the Journal. The Springer-Nature 
publishing staff will be in touch regarding the complimentary one-year subscription to the Journal 
that accompanies this award. 
 
Congratulations again. Your accomplishment will also be announced and recognized at the 
upcoming Gordon Conference on Mammary Gland Biology in Maine. 
 
Sincerely 

 
Russ Hovey, PhD 
Editor-in-Chief 


